
A Message to Parents 

 

It´s been over thirty years since Ron „Patch“ Hamilton lost his left eye to cancer. 

Since that time the Lord has given him and his wife,Shelly, a wonderful opportunity 

to minister to children. Patch the Pirate Club is just a part of the ministry God has 

provided through this life event. 

 

Because of God´s plan, your child now has the opportunity to be included in the 

Patch the Pirate Club ministry. The sailors in Patch the Pirate Club meet every Friday 

and once a month they perform the song they have learned at church on Sunday. If a 

child is faithful in attendance, he/she will receive gold coins and eligible to receive a 

Faithful Servant Award pin and certificate.  Those gold coins will be spent at the 

happy store to be open before Summer break. 

 

A very special Super Sailor of the Year Award is given to a child who have exhibited  

a consistent testimony and faithfulness throughout the year. The highlight of the year 

is the Awards concert that will be presented at the end of the club year. 

 

We are very grateful for allowing your child to join our crew as we teach your kids 

godly character traits that will last for a lifetime. 

 

At the same time we are going to help your child improve their English and if they 

have problems in understanding English grammars in school in their homeworks, my 

daughter Jeannine and I are purpose to help them the best we can. 

 

Looking forward, 

Captain: Josephine Lindner- Götze           

Co-captain: Jeannine Lindner-Götze 

contact # 0163-3806073 


